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19th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As the temperature looks set to continue to be quite high tomorrow, albeit not as hot as today and 
yesterday, we have decided to extend the current uniform arrangements to the end of this week 
(Thursday is non-uniform in school and on trips). 
 
On Wednesday and Friday students can continue to wear:- 
 

 Lealands branded PE T-shirt and Lealands branded PE shorts (only Lealands branded PE 
items and no other T-shirts or shorts permitted) 

or 

 School white shirt with or without a tie and school trousers or skirt 

or  

 A combination of the above eg. Lealands branded T-shirt and school trousers 

 
Our uniform supplier, Prestige, has stock of all uniform items; including shorts and T-shirts available 
to purchase from their shop and we have today purchased a limited number of shorts which will be 
available to buy via the school website at a cost of £10 per pair.  If purchased online today, students 
can collect them from the Finance Office or in the morning to change into. 
 
Any parent or carer who is struggling with the cost of any uniform item at any time, can contact their 
child's Pastoral Support Manager to discuss help which might be available. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Lealands High School 
 


